

You're on your way.

Paul H. Bradbury, P.E. Airport Director

Zachary R. Sundquist, A.A.E. Assistant Airport Director

January 8, 2015

Mr. Andrew Pearsall Real Estate Consultant Verizon Wireless

VIA EMAIL: andrew@vssinc.net

RE: Letter of Authorization – Verizon Wireless Rooftop refurbishment located at the Portland International Jetport

Dear Mr. Pearsall:

As the owner's representative of the Portland International Jetport located at 1001 Westbrook Street, Portland, Maine, I confirm that I have reviewed and approved the submittals and therefore authorize Verizon Wireless and any of its subsidiaries or affiliates, together with their employees and/or agents the authority and consent to seek a building permit from the City of Portland in connection with the telecommunications equipment upgrade currently located on the east end terminal rooftop.

The scope of the project shall be as outlined in your email and associated attachments of January 7, 2015. In brief the project includes the replacement of nine (9) of the existing twelve (12) building mounted antennas.

Please provide at least 24 hours notice prior to commencing any work at the Jetport to myself and Mr. Arthur Laferriere. Mr. Laferriere's contact information follows:

Arthur Laferriere
Project Engineer
Portland Int'l Jetport
1001 Westbrook Street

Portland, ME 04102 phone: 207-756-8314 cell: 207-624-2404 Cell

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Paul Bradbury Airport Director